
Happy Sunday Deer Park Families!  This is Ms. Krapfl and hoping everyone had a great 

weekend!  

• District Job Fair will be occurring on our campus this Tuesday from 4-6p.m.  We do 

not have any openings at Deer Park, but if you are interested in working at another 

school to be a custodian, bus driver, instructional assistant, work in the cafeteria or a 

secretary then come to the cafeteria any time between 4 and 6 p.m. for interviews 

and possible on the spot offers.  See attached flyer 

• Also on Tuesday at 4:00p.m. is our first SAC Meeting for those parents voted onto 

this committee.  Please check your email for the zoom link.  

• Quarter 1 Progress Reports are available in your online Parent Portal for 1st-

5th grades.  Kindergarten students will receive their first report at the end of the 

quarter on the first Report Card.  If you need help with creating or getting into your 

Parent Portal account, please contact Mrs. Fowler at 727-774-8906.  

• We need your help!  The end of the day gets extremely busy with early check outs 

and changes in dismissal phone calls.  We are asking that early check outs are only 

due to medical appointments.  This is not an option in order to skip the car loop.  We 

finish our car loop in less than 20 minutes.  Other options would be to change your 

child to a West or East walker and pick them up in some common waiting areas such 

as Dollar General or The Verizon Center.  For safety we are not checking out students 

past 2:30 p.m.  If families arrive after 2:30 you will need to wait until the bell rings at 

2:50 and for a staff member to be available to bring your child to the front office.  It 

will just be faster to do your normal dismissal.  We also get numerous last- minute 

calls for changes in dismissal.  Many schools do not accept phone changes, but we 

will continue this procedure as long as they are timely changes and not last 

minute.  Our office begins taking calls at 7:45 a.m. and will take changes via phone 

up until 2:30p.m.  Thank you for your cooperation as this allows us to continue to 

focus on your child’s learning and to keep all students safe.  

• Car rider families thank you for continuing to help us make our loop faster.  Please as 

you drop off your child pull all the way to the left lane.  The mornings are busy with 

work traffic and the lines do back up.  It would help with having all cars to the left as 

we get in another row of cars.    

Thank you families for all your support and wishing everyone a healthy week!   Flyers for 
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